YCP

VENTURA COUNTY PROFESSIONAL WOMEN'S NETWORK

Post Office Box 6329 Oxnard, CA 93031 (866) 275-4134 www.VCPWN.org

April 13, 2012

Michele the Trainer

Dear Michele,

On behalf of the membership and Board of Ventura County Professional Women's Network (VCPWN), thank you so much for a fabulous and engaging address at our dinner meeting last night.

It was evident that everyone enjoyed your presentation; I got a lot of good feedback!

On a personal note, I look forward to see you at Harper Blue!! I admire your energy and motivation for a healthy life!!

We appreciate your special contribution to the success of our meeting. I look forward to get to know you better and learn more about your business.

Sincerely,

Mary Gabriels

President-Elect, VCPWN